
  GIVING TO REDEEMER CROYDON 

FROM THE USA 

 
 
We’re able to receive tax-deductible gifts from US donors.  This is made possible by giving 
through an organization called ‘Redeemer City to City’, which has 501(c)(3) status.  
 

 

GIVING ONLINE 

 

Click here to visit: http://www.redeemercitytocity.com/misc 
 
* Please state 'REDEEMER CROYDON, LONDON' in the Designation box*  
 
 
GIVING BY CHECK 

 

Checks may be sent to:  
Redeemer City to City  
Attn: Ruth Leary  
1166 Avenue of the Americas Suite 1620  
New York, NY 10036  
 
Please:  
1) Make checks out to “Redeemer City to City”  
2) Write “Will Dobbie, Croydon, London” in the memo line.  
 
 
OTHER GIVING METHODS 

 

For other ways of supporting our ministry from the US, please email: 
 ruth@redeemercitytocity.com  
 
 
 
Thank you for supporting Redeemer Croydon! 

http://www.redeemercitytocity.com/misc

